Falandysz, Cynthia

From: Morris, John R.

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 11:41 AM

To: ‘Adams, David'

Cc: Townsel, Michael; Pelz, Susan; Morgan, Steve; SWD_Waste

Subject: RE: Southeast County Landfill - August 2013 ADR [WACS facility #41193]
Dave:

Thanks for the update on the schedule for submitting the results for the August 2013 sampling event conducted at the referenced facility. The
Department does not object to the requested time extension.

Please contact me if you have questions about this message.

John

John R. Morris, P.G.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District, Waste Permitting Section
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy., Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

New telephone numbers

Main office: 813-470-5700

Direct line: 813-470-5751

E-mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

From: Adams, David [mailto:AdamsDS@HillsboroughCounty.ORG]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 9:13 AM

To: Morris, John R.

Cc: Townsel, Michael

Subject: Southeast County Landfill - August 2013 ADR

John,

As discussed this morning, | am requesting a short one week time extension for the submittal of the August 2013
Analytical Data Report for the Southeast County Landfill. If this request meets with your approval, we will submit the
report by close of business on Monday October 21, 2013.

Respectfully,

David S. Adams, P.G.

Environmental Manager

Public Utilities Department - BSOC
Hillsborough County BOCC

phone: 813-663-3221

e-mail: adamsds@hillsboroughcounty.org
web: http://www.hillsboroughcounty.org

Please note: all correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida's Public Records laws.

Hillshorough
"County



